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Dear Parents/Carers of Reception,

Reception DOJO Class Reward

For their Dojo reward this term, Reception have decided that they would like a ‘Polar express
afternoon’. This involves the children wearing their pyjamas and drinking hot chocolate while watching
the U rated film Polar express. The children have been working extremely hard to demonstrate
expected behaviour this term, and we are pleased to tell you that this week they have reached their
target and therefore have earnt their reward.

The class reward afternoon will take place on Friday 15th December 2023. Your child may wear
their pyjamas to school on this day.

Please let us know if you do not consent for your child to watch the film or have hot chocolate.

If your child has any allergies, please let the office know in advance and/or send a message on Class
Dojo.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and are sure you will join us in
congratulating them on their determination to follow the school’s core values. If you have any questions
regarding this event, please do not hesitate to message us on Class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Monticelli
Reception Class Teacher
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